
 

 

SKEALS                                                     

The deadline for the Calendar photographs is 1st October. 

Please hurry to get your entries in quickly, instructions as 

per the previous newsletter.  We recently had a very        

successful launch of the new publication Philip Warrener 

Loten: taxidermist and museum creator by Mike Welton. Our 

exhibition on Loten and the history of the Local Hostelries 

was popular when they were on display in Easington church 

from late August to early September. We had a table at the 

local History Book Fair which was held in Hull Minster, where 

there was a lot of interest in our publications and local     

history (lots of visits from folk with connections to our 

area)                                                                          

At our meeting on the 22nd October Mike is giving a       

presentation on the groups achievements, exhibitions and 

talks over the past 12 years. Whether you are a member or 

not you will be very welcome to come.                                                                                

Our Talk in November is ‘Withernsea: Hull's Seaside Resort' 

by Godfrey Holmes. As usual all our talks are free and open 

to the public.                                                           Di & Jan 

EASINGTON YOUTH CLUB                                       

We have had a successful Summer of Fundraising, thanks to 

everyone who came to the Summer Fayre and entered the 

Bogie Race, in all we raised £1248.64.  Your contributions 

made it a success.  We also held a Coffee Morning on the 

14/9/2019 which raised a further £233.00.  All of the funds 

raised at these events go to keeping the Youth Club, Park 

and Duke of Edinburgh facility open for the use of the Young 

People of the village and surrounding area, without the 

Grants, Donations and attendance from the local community 

we could not keep it open, thank you.  Our Christmas Fayre is 

on Wednesday, 27/11/2019 @ 18:00 (6pm).  Raffle Tickets 

will be arriving soon, the 1st Prize is a fantastic £200 again, 

plus many other great prizes.  Father Christmas will be there 

along with stalls, Tombola, Hamper Raffle, Cake Raffle, 

Lucky Dip and Food.  Please put the date in your diary. If 

anyone has any unwanted gifts or donations that they wish to 

make towards the Raffle or Tombola please could they     

contact me, 650447, email kimdalton0159@gmail.com, or 

message us on our Facebook Page, Easington Youth Club. 

We always appreciate additional support, you don’t have to 

be on the committee, but if you wish to help in any way 

please contact any member of the committee.   Kim Dalton 

 OPERATION LIFESTYLE                                  

The ‘Funraisers’, Trinity and Tori Thorogood, Megan Biglin 

and Lucy Williams worked hard throughout the summer    

holidays   cleaning and tidying the Village and raising money. 

They presented a cheque for £447 to Emma Jo-Hill from 

the Dogs Trust at their school assembly.  Well Done girls.              

        Carol B                                          

 

LOCAL EVENTS DIARY                                                 
(In the Community Hall unless otherwise stated)        
Tues.10am.Easington.Easington Bowls are 

looking for new members.                                                                                                                                   

Sat.28th.SEPT.9.30am.Macmillan Support 

Coffee Morning                                                                                                        

OCTOBER                                                                                                                   
Sat.5th.9.30am. Harvest Coffee Morning         

8.30am. Harvest Auction at the White Horse           

Sun.6th.9.30am.Methodist Harvest Festival 

Service. (Non perishables for Food Bank)          

Mon.7pm. Easington Parish Council meeting.                                                                                                                    

Sat.12th.9.30am. Children with leukaemia  

Coffee morning 

Sat.19th.9.30am. Easington Sports Assoc. am.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

NOVEMBER                                      

Mon.4th.7pm. Easington Parish Council meeting.                                                                              

Sat.2nd.9.30am. Easington in Bloom Coffee am.                                                          

Sat.9th. 9.30. Poppy Appeal Coffee am.                                                                                                                                  

Sat.16th.9.30am. Samaritans Purse Coffee am.                                                                               

Sat. 23rd 9.30am MS. Coffee Morning am.                   

New Section                                       

ENTERTAINMENT                                                  

Welwick - Sat. 5th October 7.30pm. The Hut 

People at the Village Hall. £8.00 including     

supper. Bring your own drinks. £4.00 Children 8+ 

Tickets available 630088. 630455. 630906                                                                         

Crown and Anchor - 1st Sunday every month 

8pm. Acoustic Folk session–why don’t you come 

along and join in. 

Marquis of Granby  Welcome to our new   

Landlords and Landladies at the Marquis of 

Granby Phil & Andrea, Martin and Helen, also 

the new Manager James. Events kick off with a 

fundraiser on Sat.28th. 12-5pm for Macmillan 

Support followed by a singer in the evening Colin 

Powell.  18th Oct. Brown Sugar. Halloween       

afternoon Party for the Children, watch out for 

posters. A Firework Display and BBQ on 5th  

November. 23rd Nov. Kriss Garrick.                       

Pool and Darts Teams looking for players, Please 

Contact James at the bar.                                                 

Skeffling Burns Night look out for posters.      

YWT. Spurn Autumn Arts Festival 19th & 

20th Oct. 11am-4.30pm At the Discovery 

Centre and the Lighthouse with local artists, 

exhibitions, talks, musicians, poetry and              

performance. Book onto a Safari or             

workshop.www.ywt.org.uk for more info.                                                                                         
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about St Francis and work displayed from Easington's " 

Holy Habits" group.                                           Lois                

SKEFFLING NEWS 

Due to other commitments it was decided that we should 

postpone the Scarecrow Hunt in August but we will     

hopefully try again next year. 

The Evening with The Pub lads, Billy & Brim & Mike Burns 

was an excellent nights entertainment. Thanks must go to 

them all for putting on such a good show, we must also 

thank Chris from The Coach & Horses, Welwick for the 

Bar. We raised a brilliant £479.50 for our chosen charity 

Yorkshire Air Ambulance.  We hope everyone who came 

enjoyed the evening. 

Our next event will be Burns Night further details of the 

date & ticket price to follow.                      Julie Newsam  

EAST END CANCER SUPPORT                                       

A quiz was held at the Crown and Anchor on the 21st 

Sept. raising £100.00 for Spurn Bird Obs. and the above. 

Thanks to David, Adrian, Marcus and Anne.      

SPURN BIRD OBSERVATORY                          

Well autumn is well and truly here and we're looking    

forward to welcoming lots of migrant birds to our part of 

the Yorkshire coastline in the coming weeks!  

The 7th Migration Festival over the weekend Sept        

6th - 8th was another roaring success, with c. 340      

attendees over the weekend enjoying the wide range of 

talks, guided walks, bird ringing and migration              

recording demonstrations, live art shows, music etc. all 

while being kept fed by our wonderful team of volunteer 

caterers! As always we're so grateful to all the volun-

teers and our official partners who help us pull such a 

great weekend together.  

One exciting development for us this year is the addition 

of a receiver antenna in the Obs garden. This mast is one 

of many across Britain and Europe, which reads signals 

given out by birds or bats carrying radio tags as part of a 

global network by Motus Wildlife Tracking Systems. Any 

birds or bats tagged with these tiny radio transmitters 

which fly over the Spurn area will have the info from 

their tag downloaded through the receiver and sent to 

the mass database. We hope to learn a lot more about 

the movements of migrant birds in the area through it, 

and it is an exciting step forward for recording bird        

migration here at Spurn Bird Observatory.         Jonnie                            

Our thanks go to Gassco for printing the newsletter   

                                                                                                                                                    
The information in this newsletter is intended for general information purposes 

only.  Whilst the editor tries to ensure that the information is accurate and   

complete, some of the information is supplied by third parties. We can make no 

warranties about the accuracy, reliability, completeness or timeliness information 

or links 

  
 

  

EVERGREENS                                           

The arts and craft sessions have begun again on  

Wednesday afternoons 2-4.00pm.£2 for members 

and £4 for non-members. Come along and join us. 

The next trip is Monday October 7th 9.0am in the 

Square to Ikea in the morning and Castleford Outlet 

after lunch. The November trip is the 4th November 

to Leeds. Please call Pat 650247 or Pam 

07887788789 to reserve a place.          Pat Swales                                                            

FRIENDS OF EASINGTON CE PRIMARY    

ACADEMY                                          

Since our last update the new committee have met 

and made plans for the new academic year.  We have 

booked our "Friends of School Christmas Fair" for 

Thursday 5th December, 6pm - 7:30pm.  Planning is 

well underway, but as always we welcome any        

donations towards the tombola or raffle.                    

During the summer we successfully secured £999.76 

from the East Riding of Yorkshire Council, "Year of 

Green Action Community Fund" .  This is to be spent 

on teaching and learning resources connected to 

Wildlife, Mini-beasts and Pond Life.  The resources 

ordered will be used by all children within the 

school.  Additionally, we have agreed to fund two 

school trips, two sofas for the new reading area and 

some art based resources. We hope that you will 

continue to support our events and enable us to   

continue to provide financial support our community 

school.  It really does make a difference.                                               
              Kathryn Rogers and Kerry Fletcher 

CHURCH NEWS                                                                          

Many thanks to all those who have provided           

hospitality for  visitors to the church this summer. 

We have some really appreciative comments in the 

visitors book.                                                           

There will be a Harvest Festival Auction in The 

White Horse on 5th October, starting around 

8.30pm. Alan Douglas has kindly offered once again 

to be the Auctioneer. The proceeds will be shared 

between the church and Care after Combat. If you 

have things that could be auctioned please let Joan 

know on 01964 650667.  This fund raiser is crucial 

to the financial survival of the church in the village. 

On October 6th Peter Ogle will take the Methodist 

Harvest Festival in All Saints Church at 9.30am.    

At this service dried foodstuff and tinned goods will 

be collected, mainly for the food bank in       

Withernsea. Please leave goods at the church or give 

them to a church member.                                                     

The regular pattern of service continues. If you are 

new to the village do not hesitate to come along and 

join us. On the 5th Sunday of the month the service 

is elsewhere. The September service is a celebration 

of St Francis at Patrington at 10.30am with a drama                    


